
 

Rustic Ridge Riders Inc. 
                                                                                              Dedicated to Trail & PowerSports 

November Newsletter 2018 

 

 

P.O. Box 381, Adams, WI. 53910               Email: rusticriders@aol.com                 Website: rusticridgeriders.org     

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

President’s Message 

 

 
   

Meeting Notes & News 
   

 

It’s November and it’s time 

to say a few words and 

honor our club sponsors. I 

would like to thank them 

along with all club 

members for their 

continued support. We 

must be doing some things 

right in this community for 

them to have confidence 

in us & to help make us a 

more successful 

organization here in the 

Town of Quincy, a great 

environment and area for 

business, tourism, 

recreation, retirement and 

real estate. All our sponsors 

are posted in this newsletter 

and likewise need our 

support in our purchases 

and their businesses. 

 

The 2018-19 snowmobile 

season is here.  And the 

snow will be falling upon us 

quickly. Trail brushing & 

signing has been 

completed and our club 

trail is all set to go. Thanks 

to the club volunteers who 

stepped in, gave up their 

time, and helped out with 

this task. After all, we are all 

about snow and we are all 

snowmobilers. Our primary 

club responsibility is 

maintaining and grooming 

our trail. That’s our job and 

what we get paid for. 

 

The ATV/UTV project is kind 

of at a standstill. Waiting on 

a motion set by the Quincy 

town board to not vote on 

ATV/UTV’s until the policing 

problem is resolved and 

money is in the town 

budget for 2019. We have 

requested and submitted a 

budget request for signing 

on CTY HWY ‘Z’ and ‘F’ to 

be added to the town 

budget for 2019 and we will 

be attending that meeting 

on November 15th. 

 

Let’s get your renewals in 

quickly so you can apply 

for your trail pass in a timely 

manner. As always, I’m 

pushing and promoting our 

club to increase our 

membership by at least 

one each year over the 

previous year.  

       -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

  Let’s Ride! Go PowerSports! 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Rustic Ridge Riders met 

on November 11, 2018 at 

Splash Waterfront Bar & 

Grill.  

There was a problem with 

sending emails via the 

club’s website but that has 

now been resolved.  AOL 

has a cap on how many 

email addresses can be 

used in a ‘contact list’.  The 

110 email addresses have 

now been separated 

amongst 3 lists. 

ATV/UTV license plates are 

now available.  Use the 

club’s website to register if 

you want one.  

Hayride took place on Nov. 

3 and a good time was 

had by all that attended. 

2018-19 club events are:      

1/19   Pink Ribbon Ride  

2/2/   Club Ride              

2/16   Fire & Ice (not a club       

event)                                 

4/6     Landowner Dinner  

5/11   DJ’s Lawnmower                                        

Races/Brat fry                    

7/27   Beach Brat Fry       

Date for TECHNITE TBD 

No club raffle will take 

place this winter.  Will run 

just one at the July Beach 

Brat Fry.   Will raffle money 

versus prizes. 

Volunteers are needed for 

the Pink Ribbon Ride on 

1/19.  Please contact 

Dennis Kulwicki if interested. 

Next meeting is 12/9/18 at 

11:00 a.m. at Splash.  

Happy Thanksgiving to all 

club members and your 

families 

Sue Cole 

    

 

 

 

 

Special Interest 

Trails open December 10, 

2018 in Adams County 

 

Castle Rock Pink Ribbon 

Ride January 19, 2019 

 

Fire & Ice February 16, 

2019 (not a club event)  

 

Next Meeting  

 

December 9, 2018 11:00 

a.m. 

At Splash Waterfront Bar & 

Grill    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Cora Dellinger 

Dawn Schnolis 

Jeff Rinehart                    

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson 

(Vice-President) 

Sue Cole  

(Secretary)                                              

Diane Henkel      

(Treasurer) 

Jim Schnolis  

(Trail Master) 
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Rustic Ridge Riders, Inc. 

2018-2019 Sponsors 

 
When you stop in, say Hi!  And thank them!  
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